
 

MARIN MOVING FORWARD WITH THE     

AFFORDABLE CARE ACT 
 

Beginning in January 2014, the Affordable Care Act (ACA) introduces new health coverage programs for thousands 

of Marin County children and adults. 

Most Marin residents are required by law to have health coverage starting in 2014 –learn about your options  

 

WHAT NEW PROGRAMS WILL BE AVAILABLE?  

 

 The Medi-Cal  program will continue and will be expanded to cover childless 
adults with low incomes  
 

 Tax credits will help people with low to medium incomes purchase affordable 

health insurance.  

 
 Access to a variety of affordable health insurance plans will be available 

through the California Health Benefit Exchange marketplace, known as 
Covered California. 

 

HOW CAN I APPLY? 

•  Call 1-888 975-1142 for all insurance products 

• For Medi-Cal 

o Online at www.c4yourself.com  

o In person at our Public Assistance office in San Rafael or West Marin. Call (415) 473-3400 for address and hours 

•   For the Covered California Health Benefit Exchange:  www.coveredca.com   

WHEN CAN I APPLY? 

Beginning October 1, 2013, you can apply under the new programs.  Health coverage will start Jan. 1st, 2014 

WHAT IF I NEED HEALTH COVERAGE NOW? 

The Medi-Cal program and other health coverage programs are available today for those who are eligible. To find out more 

information and to apply for coverage, visit one of our offices, call us at (415) 473-3400, or visit www.c4yourself.com 

 

CALL (888) 975-1142 

FOR AFFORDABLE HEALTH CARE COVERAGE  

http://www.c4yourself.com/
http://www.coveredca.com/
http://www.c4yourself.com/
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